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CARP Dallas (Dallas College, North Lake Campus) held its annual Winter Divine Principle retreat at the 

Dallas Fort Worth Church in Irving, Texas from January 10th to the 13th.  

 

  
 

Throughout the four days, participants heard Divine Principle presentations, participated in many fun and 

powerful activities, and developed meaningful relationships. Participants included CARP officers and 

staff, several friends from out of state, newer CARP participants, and a team of volunteers from 

Generation Peace Academy.  

 

 
 

In total, more than forty people were in attendance. One participant even affirmed how meaningful the 

workshop was by saying, "I met really amazing, pure-hearted people, and I really wish we will establish a 

life-long relationship." We look forward to more activities in Dallas CARP! 


